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Congressman Flake Thanks OMB Director 
Daniels for His Work Fighting Runaway 

Congressional Spending 
Hopefully, Successor Has Same Commitment to 

Holding Down Spending  
 
Washington, D.C. - Arizona Congressman Jeff Flake, who represents the state’s Sixth 
District, today was disappointed by the news that Office of Management and Budget 
Director Mitch Daniels would be resigning his position. 
 

Director Daniels has shown a strong commitment to holding down congressional 
spending, despite the fact that it has not made him very popular on Capitol Hill, 
especially with appropriators. 

 
“Mitch Daniels is one of the few people in this town that has consistently 

fought to control runaway federal spending, so those of us that share that 
commitment will certainly miss him,” said Flake. 
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